
Bear Ridge Solar Project Update 
 

Who:  
The Bear Ridge Solar Project and Cypress Creek Renewables 

What:  
Bear Ridge Solar Project Update 

When:  
Wednesday, February 13, 2019 
4 - 6 PM (presentation at 4:30 PM) 
7 - 9 PM (presentation at 7:30 PM) 

Where:  
Cambria Volunteer Fire Company Hall 
4631 Cambria-Wilson Road 
Lockport, NY 

Why:  
This informational meeting is part of the Bear Ridge Solar 
Project’s robust public outreach program to provide ample 
opportunity for the community to engage with this exciting 
new project. The Bear Ridge team will be presenting an 
update on the next phase of the Project, answering 
questions, and provide opportunities to sign-up for new 
ways to get involved in and stay up to date with Bear Ridge. 

More Information:  
The Bear Ridge Solar Project proposed facility in Cambria 
and Pendleton, NY will deliver clean, reliable, renewable 
solar energy into the grid in Western New York. That’s 
power for nearly 25,000 homes and businesses, construction 
jobs for up to 300—and economic benefits for the 
community. 

Bear Ridge Solar LLC plans to file its Preliminary Scoping 
Statement (“PSS”) on or around February 15, 2019. The PSS 
will be available on the Siting Board’s website 
(www.dps.ny.gov/SitingBoard) under Case 18-F-0338. 

http://www.dps.ny.gov/SitingBoard

